
 
 

 
 
 
5-21-19 
 
Dear New England Summer School Faculty, 
 
Thank you for registering for Human In Common’s Interrupting Racism two-day workshop. 
We look forward to meeting you soon! In order to customize our training material to meet your 
experiences, questions and needs, please take a moment to complete our anonymous  
Pre-workshop Survey . Your answers are confidential and will be used only to design our 
activities and bystander scenarios. 
 
You will see that several of our documents are posted for your review. If you have never 
received diversity or anti-racism training, or if you could use a brush up, please view our Pre-
Workshop Video on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion. Please also check out our timeline on racism 
in the U.S. 
 
The other materials you won’t need until our workshop (and no worries if you prefer to attend 
lap-top free – all materials will be posted during the training). 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with questions or to let me know of any accommodation 
needs. My team and I look forward to meeting you! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Deborah 
 
Deborah Cohen 
Director, Human In Common 
(Pronouns: She, her) 
413-345-8992 
deborah@humanincommon.com 

https://forms.gle/yXGeJ3Q3BAVLCKaa6
https://www.humanincommon.com/racetimeline

